
Today, we have a story about a group of Canadian families who are trying to stay connected 

by having dinner together. Even now, most restaurants are still closed because of the 

coronavirus and people cannot go out to eat like they used to. However, some families in 

Coquitlam have decided to spend more time with their neighbours by dining outside their 

homes every Friday night. While sitting apart in their own driveways, the families eat, chat 

with each other and have a good time. They are also helping local restaurants by ordering 

take-out food. Even when we have to stay socially distanced, I think building and 

maintaining a sense of community with our neighbours is really important. 
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